
From: Jordan Hodges
To: Antonette Fabrizi
Cc: Sarah Pardue
Subject: FW: Thank you for the visit
Date: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 3:12:21 PM

Antonette,
 
Please save to the record and forward to ARCOM for the February meeting.
 
Jordan Hodges
Design|Preservation Planner
Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building
360 S. County Road
Palm Beach, FL  33480
561.227.6414 | www.townofpalmbeach.com
 

From: Roger Janssen <roger@daileyjanssen.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 3:10 PM
To: Jordan Hodges <jhodges@TownOfPalmBeach.com>
Cc: Molly Mitchell <molly@daileyjanssen.com>; Karen Thomas <karent@ktapc.com>
Subject: FW: Thank you for the visit
 

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Jordan, please email below form Mr Mavec re 325 Via Linda.
 

From: Bruce Mavec <bvmavec@royalgroup.com> 
Sent: Saturday, February 4, 2023 1:02 PM
To: Roger Janssen <roger@daileyjanssen.com>
Subject: Thank you for the visit
 

Roger,
Thank you for your time and assistance re the Kanders
Residence project.  We appreciate the effort to minimize the
impact on adjoining properties.  We are fortunate to be at a
high point which offers unique and special views, and your
best efforts to maintain Mario’s design in our garden is
appreciated.
 
Best, Bruce
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Bruce V. Mavec
309 Via Linda
Palm Bach, FL 33480
 


